
Exhibit B 
Public Notice 

Proposed Action to Amend the Countywide Multi-Jurisdiction Non-Disposal 
Facility Element of the Countywide Integrated Waste Management Plan 

 
The County of San Mateo Board of Supervisors will consider the amendment of the 
Multi-Jurisdictional Non-Disposal Facility Element of the Countywide Integrated Waste 
Management Plan, which includes the addition and removal of non-disposal facilities to 
those listed in the previous revision dated June 2004. 
 
The amended Multi-Jurisdictional Non-Disposal Facility Element of the Countywide 
Integrated Waste Management Plan to be considered by the Board has been posted on 
the RecycleWorks website at www.RecycleWorks.org. 
 
The Board of Supervisors will consider the proposed amendment at a public meeting on 
June 29, 2010 in the Board Chambers, at 400 County Center, Redwood City, CA 
94063.  The Board’s Agenda for the meeting will be posted to the County’s website 
(http://www.co.sanmateo.ca.us/portal/site/SMC).  The Agenda can be viewed by 
following the links to the Board Agendas on the Board of Supervisors webpage. 
 
If you have any comments or questions, please contact: 
 
Kim Springer, Resource Conservation Programs Manager, at (650) 599-1412 or by 
email at kspringer@co.sanmateo.ca.us, or Joe La Mariana, Waste Management and 
Environmental Services Manager, at (650) 599-1471 or by email at 
jlamariana@co.sanmateo.ca.us 
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